

Lake Pulaski LID Board Meeting Minutes






Location, Date & Time: Murphy & Co., Buffalo, MN 55313, 2/7/22 7:00pm

•Attendees: Bill Jundt, Jill Murphy, Jon Tank, Brooke Cebulla, Dave Tauscher (via conference call).
• This monthly meeting is held for the Lake Pulaski Improvement District members and is open to the public.

• Meeting was called to order at 7:06pm by Jon Tank.
Previous Business:
• Jon Tank made a motion to approve the LID minutes from August 2nd, 2021. Motion seconded by Jill Murphy. Motion approved.
• Jon Tank gave the board an update on the Lake Pulaski website. The LID hired Go Daddy to build a new better, easier website for lakepulaski.com. There were some technical difficulties, and many hours spent trying to get the website up and running. The website is currently live. The LID members are going to navigate through it over the next few weeks and share any feedback for improvements.
• Jon Tank and Bill Jundt gave the board an update on the current standings with The City regarding Pulaski Ponds. The LID members will be reaching out to The City to inquire what their plan is for dredging and maintain the pond in 2022.
• Dave Tauscher gave an AIS update. The LID has a service agreement for the upcoming year with PLM. Dave is working on and in the process of filing all of our grant applications with the DNR, for both state and county. 

• Jon Tank received an inquiry from a homeowner and Wright County for a request to combine two PID parcels. The LID approved the request to combine PID numbers: 103500172103 with 103500172112.
Financial Report:

• Jill Murphy reported/discussed financial statements and expenses. Current balance as of December 31st, 2021, was $281,962.09. Expenses for 2021 were $56,760.00.
New Business:
• Jill Murphy asked if the LID would like to plan for the annual meeting being held at Huikko’s Bowling Event Center again for 2022. The board agreed.
• A few items were discussed that were brought up at the annual meeting in August.

1) Question regarding asking The City to sell the LID electricity at wholesale. The LID board members are going to email/call The City to discuss this idea.

2) The idea of getting signage, specifically regarding AIS, at all launching sites on Lake Pulaski. The LID members are going to contact the DNR to request getting these signs in place.
3) The subject of charging a fee/gate at the main boat launch was again brought up. The LID discussed talking with The City and then bringing it to a vote at the next annual meeting.
Meeting Adjourned: 
• Jon Tank motioned to adjourn the meeting at 8:30pm. Brooke Cebulla seconded, motion carried, meeting adjourned.

